
 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF SPECIAL MEETING 

 
The Cambria Community Services District 

Board of Directors Special Meeting scheduled for May 
12, 2022 immediately following the conclusion of the 
Regular Meeting, which began at 1:00 p.m. via Zoom 

Webinar and https://slo-span.org was postponed until 
further notice.  
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